
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
I express my strong opposition to the proposed changes regarding the public charge 
determination. This proposal will discourage low-income immigrant communities from 
accessing a wide array of critical government programs related to health coverage, anti-
hunger and anti-poverty benefits, and many other essential services. Forcing these 
families to choose between their health and protecting their immigration status is 
completely unjust and inhumane. The implementation of this proposed rule will 
inevitably drive up poverty, hunger, unmet health care needs, and worsen a range of other 
problems facing many low-income communities of color across the United States. 
Therefore, I strongly urge DHS to withdraw its current proposal of the public charge 
determination. 
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The Trump Administration 
continues to attack immigrants, 
refugees, and families by 
separating loved ones, taking 
away health insurance from 
millions and attacking nutrition 
and housing for working families. 
Make your voice heard and share 
your story! 

 


